
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 12th October 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Seed and Bulb Donations for Respect Values Day  

 
As part of our whole school focus and one of our core values, respect, we will be 
marking the anniversary of the end of the First World War by planting bulbs and 
seeds on our school site.  
 
We are therefore asking parents to donate a bulb which children will plant on 
Thursday 11th November. This will be a lasting way for children to show their respect 
for the people who served and protected this country in the First World War. 
 
We are asking for donations of dwarf daffodil, allium and tulip bulbs along with wild 
poppy seeds and yellow rattle wildflower seeds. 
 
Please send in your bulb/seed donations with your child by Friday 5th November 2021 
in a named carrier bag. 
 
We thank you for your continuous support with our projects. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Savvides 
Outdoor Learning Team 
 


